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September 6, 2013

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Boatd Secretary

Ontario Energy Board
27th Floor/ P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge St.

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Intent to Participate,
Review of Framework Governing the Participation of Intervenors in Board Proceedings,
Board File no. EB-2013-0301

As per the Notice of Review dated August 22, 2013 in relation to Ontario Energy Board Proceeding
EB-2013-0301, Halton Hills Hydro Inc. (“HHHI”) intends to participate in the above referenced
proceeding,

Please direct correspondence to:

Tracy Rehberg-Rawlingson

Regulatory Affairs Officer

Halton Hills Hydro Inc.

43 Alice Street

Halton Hills (Acton), ON

L7] 2A9

Regualtory Affairs@haltonhillshydro.com

Any questions or concerns can be directed to Tracy Rehberg-Rawlingson, Regulatory Affairs Officer,
Halton Hills Hydro Inc., (519) 853-3700 extension 257, Regulatory Affairs@haltonhillshydro.com .

Yours truly, i

Arthur A. Skidmore =
President & CEO

Halton Hills Hydro Inc.

Cc: Mr. David J. Smelsky, CFO, HHHI
Ms. Tracy Rehberg-Rawlingson, RAO, HHHI

— 43 Alice St. Acton, ON L7) 2A9 519-853-3700 905-453-2222
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